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Tuesday ,  
January 14, 2014, 7:00 p.m.  

Bass Pro Shops  
1133 N. Dobson Rd.  

Mesa, AZ 85201  
Southeast Corner 

Loop 202 (Red Mountain Freeway) & Dobson Road 

Board meeting prior to General Meeting 

At 5:30 members are welcome to attend 

 

Please check the website forum for 

important trial date updates, meeting 

updates and discussions. 
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Please take a look at the Trial schedule on page 7 of 

this newsletter.  We desperately need chairpersons 

for every trial.  If you are able to chair a trial, please 

contact Erik Ersland at: eersland@hotmail.com.  

Donôt worry if you have yet to chair a trial, there will 

be plenty of people to help you with any questions 

that may arise.  Without a chairperson, each and 

every trial is in jeopardy.  



Letter from the President  

AZPDC President   

2013ð2014 

Wendy McNabb  

 

 
Keep your calendars open for March, it is going to be one BUSY month.  We will be having a 

booth at the Arizona Game and Fish Outdoor Expo along with our Annual Awards Banquet and 

the March Trial.  Watch your mail in February for your invitation to the Banquet.   

 

At the Banquet, we will be electing your 2014 Officers and Board.  Be thinking about who you 

think would be good candidates for each position and send your nominations to Brent Jacobs at 

BrentJacobs@cox.net by February 16th. 

 

Speaking of Banquet, itôs that time of year when I ask you all to hit the pavement and ask your 

favorite restaurant, feed store or gun store to donate an item, gift certificate or gift card to our 

silent auction and raffle. Last year we had a fabulous auction and we are hoping to make this 

yearôs auction even grander. 

 

Hope to see you all at the meeting. 

Can someone please tell me where 2013 went?  The year flew by in a whirlwind sometime 

when I wasnôt paying attention.   

 

We have a busy next few months coming up starting with our first trial on February 22nd and 

23rd in Sonoita.  We will be adding a new class this season and as soon as I receive the com-

pleted description and rules from the committee, Iôll email them out to everyone.  They will be 

out well in advance of the February trial.  Chairpersons are needed for all of the trials, if you 

are interested, please contact Erik Ersland at eersland@hotmail.com and sign up for oneétwo 

or as many as you can.  With each day that you are the chairperson, you are given one free trial 

entry.  What better incentive could there be?  If you are going to come to a trial for both days, 

why not chair the trial and run your dog for free.   

 

Which leads me to my next question?  We still need some things for the trailer.  If anyone 

would like to donate any of the following items, please let me know.  I would like to thank the 

Grand Canyon Chapter of NAVHDA for their generous donation to the club. 

2 way radios 

Bird bags 

Bird cages 

Tool box 

Batteries 

Sledge hammer 

Large stake outs 

Coolers 

Safety vests 

Tools 

mailto:BrentJacobs@cox.net



